
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May – July 2025 
 
 
 
Greetings Dear Supporters and Praying Partners, 
 
We hope this letter finds you well in His service. We have not traveled much these past couple of 
months. However, we are looking forward to this month and going into the fall. We have meetings lined 
up through November. We are working on filling up our calendar for 2026. As a family, we have learned 
to trust and depend on God more since we started deputation last September, and it has been nothing 
but wonderful experiences for us to watch how God has provided our needs, especially for our kids to 
see Him answer our prayers.  
 
Special Moments: 
Our Alaina Joy graduated from her kindergarten class on May 31. She is excited to be in first grade this 
fall. She is already a great help to us by helping teach her sister Andrea.  
 
On July 13, I was able to preach at Bunkerhill Baptist Church in Butler, Ohio, where we saw two new 
converts follow the Lord in believer’s baptism at the river. It was a special day to watch new Christians 
being obedient to the Word of God.  
 
So far, support been coming in good. However, we would like to raise more to reach our target. One of 
our highlights for the month of July was attending Missions University, which was hosted by our 
missions agency. We learned from different veteran missionaries who are faithfully getting the job done 
in their respective mission fields around the world. We are so thankful to serve our almighty God as a 
family and with good, Godly people.  
 
A Few Prayer Points and Needs That You Could Help Us Pray for: 
1. Need $20,000 for a church land in Papua New Guinea 
2. Safety on the road 
3. Health for our family as we serve Him while traveling on deputation  
4. Raise our support in a timely manner 
 
Thank you for your faithfulness in supporting us and other missionaries 
around the world. We sure do appreciate your friendship in the ministry. Our 
next newsletter will be issued in October.  
 
Because of Calvary,  
 
The Gininos  
Acts 20:24 
 


